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BMPO Transportation Project Amendments - Public Comment Period
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News Release

For Immediate Release

April 22, 2024

BMPO Notice of Metropolitan Transportation
Improvement Program (MTIP) Amendment

21-Day Public Comment Period Open Until May 13, 2024

The Bend Metropolitan Planning Organization (BMPO) Policy Board will consider approval of two

amendments to the MTIP at their next meeting, on 19, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. Public comments can be submitted via

email for the next three weeks to kkennedy@bendoregon.gov, or during Public Comment at the hybrid (in-

person/online) Bend MPO Policy Board meeting.

In-person meeting information, including a Zoom link to attend online, will be posted to the BMPO Policy

Board webpage one week prior to the meeting date.

Summary of Amendment

PROJECT PROJECT NAME & DESCRIPTION CHANGES

KEY

NUMBER

23056 Local STBG allocation FFY26-27 - Bend Remove the project from the
MPO. ODOT's State Transportation
Surface Transportation Block Grant Program Improvement Program (STIP)
(STBG) funding for the Bend MPO to use on and MPO MTIP due to change
projects to be determined through their project in funding source.
selection process and budget development.




PROJECT NAME & DESCRIPTION

CHANGES

Comprised of funding from FY25, 26 and 27

estimated allocations.

23059

Local STBG FFY25-27 - City of Bend Street
Maintenance.

Surface Transportation Block Grant Program
(STBG) funding for the city of Bend to use on
maintenance, preservation and signal projects.
Comprised of funding from FY25, 26 and 27

estimated allocations from Bend MPO.

Remove the project from the
ODOT's STIP and MPO MTIP

due to change in funding source.
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